
This bridge is part of a contract for repairs to four bridges
In total it is a $2.5 million contract
Repairs to the Gray Road Bridge will be approximately $515,000
Awarded to CPM Constructors, Inc., of Freeport, Maine
Work is expected to start in early summer 

2025 CONSTRUCTION PROJECT
Gray Road, Falmouth

Project Highlights

Looking for more information on Turnpike projects?
Visit our website at www.MaineTurnpike.com or contact:
Erin Courtney, Director of Communications & Government/Public Relations 

phone: 207.482.8119
email: ecourtney@maineturnpike.com

This project consists of bridge  
joint modifications and header
installations, adjacent pavement
replacement, removing existing
girder haunches, abutment patch
repairs, and miscellaneous
superstructure and substructure
repairs. 

The majority of this work will
take place at night with single
lane closures and alternating
one way traffic.

Work is anticipated to start in
early summer. All work is
scheduled to be complete by the
end of 2025

The work consists of:
New pavement on the bridge’s surface
Repairing bridge joints (this will help reduce the chance of plow
damage to the joints)
Repairing guardrail
Adding a new protective coating over the existing structure, to
slow down the deterioration of the concrete

Maine Turnpike is making improvements to the Gray Road
(Route 100/26) underpass in 2025
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